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This month we have celebrated Chinese New Year, we made Chinese dragon 

masks, puppets and got to try a range of Chinese food. We all dressed in red, it 

was a fantastic day. 

Each class has received new post from Awoignt, we are enjoying responding to 

our pen pals and learning about their culture. 

Class 1 have really enjoyed their London topic, they even acted out the 

changing of the guard on the playground and have completed some amazing 

writing! 

Class 2 have been learning about the local village in their Geography topic, 

they went on a local area walk and then have written persuasive leaflets 

about Elford. 

Class 3 had an afternoon at Rawlett secondary school, we visited their DT 

department and had the chance to make chocolate brownies in the cooking 

rooms. We used the ovens and all the other baking equipment, had to do our 

own washing up and cleaned down all our surfaces. It was a fantastic 

experience and a good chance to see what the secondary schools are like.  

That same day we also had a football tournament at Landeau Forte Academy, 

all of the team played brilliantly and were fantastic role models for the school. 

Class 3 have also been busy working with Dr Allen on the car. It is resembling a 

car more and more each time and Year 5 have completed designing the body 

work. 

Another busy month! 

Phoebie, Faith and Miss Jennings 

 

 


